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GOODBYE 2018  
HELLO 2019  

IT HAS BEEN A YEAR TO REMEMBER! 
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2018 HIGHLIGHTS  

RESIDENTIAL TRIP  

This year Rosebud enjoyed a week 

away at Coldwell Activity Centre in 

Burnley from Friday 24th August to Fri-

day 31st August 2018. The girls enjoyed 

lots of exciting activities, team building 

adventures and chill out time to enjoy 

the summer holidays.  

SUMMER PROGRAMME  

Rosebud’s summer scheme had a 

variety of different workshops and ac-

tivates for the girls to get involved in 

including, our photography trip and 

IN LOVING MEMORY OF   

CLARISSA HURST 

(1997—2018)  

Clarissa was a beautiful and sweet 

young woman who made a lasting  

impression on everyone she came 

into  

contact with at Rosebud. Clarissa 

was a brave young woman and her 

story serves as an inspiration for 

many others at  

Rosebud who are experiencing   

challenges.   

CHRISTMAS PARTY 

We wanted to end the year with good 

vibes so we held a Christmas Party for all 

of our Rosebud girls. We played games, 

handed out gifts and partied!   
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